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The Stables Caravan Part 1 Of OS Parcel 3873 North East Of Hillside House Street From
Cropredy To Great Bourton Cropredy

Certificate of Lawfulness Existing for mixed use of land for agricultural and as a caravan site
for residential purposes

Bob Neville

Chris Prothero

Home Farm Cottage,Chapel Lane,Cropredy,Banbury,OX17 1PA
Objection

neighbour

This application is virtually identical to the previous application 20/02060/F which was
rejected . The only difference is the phrasing "Change of use of land to a mixed use for the
keeping of horses (existing) and as a residential caravan site for 4no gypsy families. Each
with two caravans (including no more than 4no static caravans / mobile homes) together
with the laying of hardcore." which has been amended to "Certificate of Lawfulness Existing
for mixed use of land for agricultural and as a caravan site for residential purposes" - i.e.
deleting "for 4no gypsy families. Each with two caravans (including no more than 4no static
caravans / mobile homes) together with the laying of hardcore." THIS IS THE SAME THING!
This is a flagrant rehash hoping to bore people into submission and to pander to councils
unwillingness to stand up against them I echo the sentiments of Sheila Jaunt and Rosemary
Cannon in their objections. On the Cherwell District Councils own website it shows the
applications submitted on this site : 05/00198/F 3rd Feb 2005 Erection of Stables
06/00593/F 23rd Mar 2006 Livestock and Hay Store 13/00593/F 27th Mar 2013
Hardstanding for a pig pen -NOWHERE does it grant planning for residential caravan. You
cant just make something like that up!! Saying you have planning permission to sell the land
to someone else does not make it real and it shouldnt then force planning departments into
accepting something that wasnt granted After listening to Mollington residents regarding the
applicants current site on the Farnborough Road and how it has completely disregarded the
original planning granted. This is a a dangerous forerunner suggesting granting ANY
planning of any description on this site would degenerate the area in a similar way
disregarding any restrictions attached! Has there been an ecology survey? Have surveys
been submitted regarding habitats of local wildlife/ Bats or of pond life from the pond in the
adjacent farm?? THIS APPLICATION WAS CORRECTLY AND LEGALLY REFUSED FIRST TIME
ROUND - WHY IS AN IDENTICAL APPLICATION EVEN BEING CONSIDERED???
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